Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: david.limex@gmail.com

Cc: Jonathan Lin; nadine.periat@anteagroup.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO338 - General Transportation, 3211 Wood St., Oakland
Dear Mr. Lin

This email serves as notification of the conclusion of the Public Notification period for General Transportation, 3211
Wood St. in Oakland, California, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) case file RO0000338. ACEH has received
no public comment responses regarding the closure of the leaking underground storage tank case for this facility.

ACEH will proceed with preparation of the Case Closure Summary Report as the final step to closure.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




